
 

CONGRATULATIONS 

& 

BEST WISHES 

to 
 

DJS ANTARIKSH 
 

The DJS Antariksh team recently took part in the International Rover Challenge 2023, wherein 

it competed against 35+ teams from across the world. 20 teams qualified after the initial round 

for the final On-Site competition. It was DJS Antariksh’s debut On-Site competition, since the 

formation of the team in 2019 and they have bagged the Overall 8th Position Worldwide. 

Hearty Congratulations to the team and faculty members. 
 

      

 
Well done. Keep it up. Best wishes! 

 
Dr. Hari Vasudevan 

  (Principal) 


